Board of Commissioners Washtenaw County Administration 220 N. Main Street Ann Arbor, Michigan 48107

RE:

Objection/Protest to Bid Extension & Request for Fair and Impartial Investigation

SUBJECT:

Bid#: 6571 Washtenaw County Sheriff's Department Towing Contract

Dear Washtenaw County Board of Commissioners,

We would like to request an immediate investigation into above mentioned Washtenaw County Sheriff's Department Towing Contract and the extension of the current towing contractor for Area 8.

we are also requesting a 20 minute presentation at the next Board of Commissioners meeting scheduled for February 1, 2012 at 6:30 PM to present to you the discrepancies which should disqualify a current contract holder by him knowingly and intentionally submitting a fraudulent bid and about the pattern of issues with the entire contract extension process that has historically violated the rights of every towing company within Washtenaw County that didn't currently have the contract.

This systematic problem has prohibited competing contractors who may match or surpass the credentials of the existing contractor for Area 8.

We sincerely appreciate your invitation in advance before the public that is offered by the commissioners in their transparency in reviewing the matter brought before your administration today.

Feel free to contact me at (734) 484-0508 if you have any further questions or comments about this request.

Respectfully Submitted,

Towing Manager, Ed Lee Aachen Auto

Cc: State of Michigan Office of Attorney General
State Representative David Rutledge
All Biding Towing Companies within Washtenaw County
Mlive.com
Heritage.com

File.